
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 15 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 28 October 2021 

   

Question (1) What discussions has the convener had with Historic 

Environment Scotland about the re-opening of the Low 

Road from through Holyrood Park from Duddingston Village 

 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What work have council officers done to assist HES to bring 

about the re-opening of the road as quickly as possible? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can an assessment of the impact of the Low Road closure 

on surrounding streets be conducted? 

Answer (3)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


